Kenneth Liggett

From: Matthew Dominguez <Matthew.Dominguez@cpa.state.tx.us>
Sent: Monday, October 20, 2014 1:53 PM
To: ccjudge@claycountytx.com

Subject: Dyed Diesel Report

Hello,

This email is to follow up on our previous phone conversation. Starting Jan 1 please top off your storage tanks so that
we have a baseline to measure consumed fuel. This will allow for more accurate reporting of dyed diesel. Thanks

Matthew Dominguez

Accounts Examiner

Texas Comptroller of Public Accounts
LB) State Office Building

111 E. 17*" St., 10" Floor

Office: {512) 463-4083



